


	 2	

Dr	Khashu	commented:	

The	resource	has	been	developed	to	cater	for	the	unmet	needs	of	fathers	on	neonatal	units,	

and	has	been	very	well	received	by	parents,	healthcare	professionals	and	relevant	charities.	

The	BMA	Patient	Information	Awards	are	very	prestigious	and	this	citation	is	testament	to	the	

quality	of	this	resource.	

The	DPNN	received	some	great	feedback	from	the	Awards’	reviewer:	

This	is	a	well-conceived	resource	that	provides	information	to	families	that	is	not	easily	

obtained	elsewhere.	As	you	move	through	the	resource,	you	can	see	the	ethos	unfolding	to	

good	effect.	As	I	read	through	the	resource,	its	benefit	became	clear.	

After	being	launched	at	Poole	Hospital,	Dorset	and	the	Royal	Cornwall	Hospital	Treliske,	Cornwall	in	

2018,	the	DPNN	is	now	available	for	dads	in	a	number	of	other	neonatal	units	around	the	country.	For	

further	information	on	the	resource,	visit	the	DadPad®	website:	www.thedadpad.co.uk/neonatal.		
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